Carlson, Paul

ATTACHMENT 4

From: Wooters, Agnes

Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2009 7:34 AM

To: Carlson, Paul

Subject: Fwd: Regarding the Reserve at Covington Creek

Approval from the Yarrow Bay group.
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Nikole Weber" <nikolewithak@comcast.net>
Date: May 6, 2009 1:01:56 AM PDT

To: "Wooters, Agnes" <Agnes. Wooters@kingcounty.gov>
Subject: Fw: Regarding the Reserve at Covington Creek

""" Original Message —-
From: BRoss@midmtn.com
To: nikolewithak@comcast.net

Sent: Monday, April 27, 2009 8:06 AM

Subject: FW: Regarding the Reserve at Covington Creek

Nikole-
Yarrow Bay has no objection to the name change you have suggested, good luck.

Brian Ross
Managing Partner
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